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TOWN 0F LYNDON 
Electric Board of Commissioners 

Meeting Cancellation Notice – June 23rd, 2025 
 
 
The Town of Lyndon Electric Board of Commissioners has cancelled their regular meeting scheduled for 
5:30pm June 23rd, 2025, at the Municipal Office Building, 119 Park Avenue, Lyndonville, VT.  For 
questions regarding this cancellation/rescheduling, you may contact Jason Lefebvre, General Manager at  
(802) 626-3366. 


